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Greetings from Texas!

Japan (Country/Language/Culture)
We have the dates for our Survey trip all set. Jenn and I will 
arrive in Taipei, Taiwan, on September 6th, and fly from there 
to Sapporo, Japan. We will arrive back in the states on 
September 15th. Our goal will be to figure out housing, costs, 
locations, etc…

Opportunities
We had a great time with the churches we visited in June. We 
had the privilege of spending a Sunday afternoon with the 
Pastor of one of the churches we visited and his family, and it 
was a real blessing. We are looking forward to meeting with 
more churches this month, and have another Missions 
Conference in July as well. 

Support Report
We won’t have exact figures for cost of living in Sapporo until
the survey trip. However, our rough estimate is that our 
support in currently at 12-15%.

Prayer Requests
- Please pray that Jenn and I will be able to have a 

productive trip to Japan in September, and get all of the 
information we need to plan our move. Additionally, our 
kids will be staying with grandparents for that week and a 
half, so please be in prayer for all of us.

In Christ,
Zack Shrout

../../../../../C:/Users/zshro/Desktop/Japan/www.shroutministries.com
mailto:shroutministries@yahoo.com

